Feedback from Dr Aisling Barry who was awarded a Dr. Richard Steevens Bursary in 2015:

I am a Radiation Oncology SPR, who has completed a fantastic year at Princess Margaret Cancer Centre in Toronto, specialising in Stereotactic Body Radiotherapy. The bursary afforded me the opportunity to work with world leaders in liver, lung and spinal radiotherapy, to be part of large institutional and international clinical trials and to develop my research portfolio. I had a recent publication in the Journal of Clinical Oncology, was awarded a GI ASCO merit award in January 2016 and was invited to BC Cancer Agency in Vancouver to speak at their ground rounds on my SBRT liver experience.

I am very much looking forward to returning and contributing to the ongoing development of the radiation oncology services in Ireland. 

Thank you and all in involved, it is a fantastic investment in the development of health services in this country and I am very proud to have been a recipient.

